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November 16, 2018 

 
               File No. 181084 
 
 
Lisa Gibson 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Ste. 400 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Gibson: 
 
On November 13, 2018, the Supervisor Ronen introduced the following proposed 
legislation: 
 

File No.  181084 
 

Ordinance amending Division I of the Transportation Code to prohibit the 
on-street parking of any Commercial Vehicle, as defined by the California 
Vehicle Code, over 22 feet in length or seven feet in height in any 
residential district, including any RH (residential, house), RM (residential, 
mixed), or RTO (Residential Transit Oriented) district between the hours of 
12:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. when Municipal Transportation Agency signs are 
posted giving notice; and affirming the Planning Department’s 
determination under the California Environmental Quality Act. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

          
 
 By:  Erica Major, Assistant Clerk 
        Land Use and Transportation Committee 
 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning 
 Laura Lynch, Environmental Planning 
  






